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2 Ernest Place, Crows Nest, NSW 2065   
Ph: (02) 9460 8866 

http://home.people.net.au/~cnccc/ CNC Computer Club  

G r e e t i ng s  M em b e rs  . . . 

Presidentõs Word 

At our last Members Meeting, a St George Bank representative, Aaron Lee, gave 

an excellent talk and demonstration on Internet banking.  For those who missed it, 

the demonstration can be found on the St George website at:   

www.stgeorge.com.au/online-services 

 

Accompanying this monthôs newsletter is an invitation to your clubôs AGM on 

Wednesday 6 October.  Please join us there for morning tea at 10 am.  If you 

would like to nominate (or be nominated by) somebody for the committee, a nomination form is 

also included. 

 

And lastly, if you are planning to attend the ASCCA Conference on 8th & 9th of September, 

please remember to say that you are a member of our club, in order to get your entry fee 

discount. 

Ron Hicks, President 

Spring is here é  and isnôt it lovely?  

 

No doubt many of you are getting the urge to do a little Spring Cleaning around 

the home and garden, so why not give your computer a bit of a spruce up?  

Thereôs lots you can doðperform a Disc Cleanup or Defrag.   

 

Canôt remember how to do this?  Instructions are in the April 2010 issue of Bits and Bytes 
which (if you donôt have a copy) is available on our website at:  http://home.people.net.au/

~cnccc/.  Click on the Newsletter button when you get there. 

 

We had a really good Members Meeting on 18 August 2010.  Thank you to everyone who 

attended and we trust that if you have been a little reluctant to use Internet banking in the past, 

you now feel more comfortable about using it. 

 

Term 6 has commencedðenjoy your classes and donôt forget to practice é practice 

é practice!  A reminder for those in David Bruce-Steerôs Thursday classes that your 

courses commence on Thursday, 9 September 2010. 

 

Ron Hicks mentions the Annual General Meeting in the Presidentõs Word.  This is a reminder 

to consider whether you want to be involved with the Management Committee which apart from 

office bearers needs members who want to assist in the management of the club, IT maintenance 

and administrative tasks such as assisting with mailouts.  All members are eligible to nominate 

for any position on the Management Committee.  Management Committee meetings are held on 

the first Wednesday of each month at 10.00 am. 

 

For information about the Management Committee, use the following link which will take you to 

the Clubôs Constitution:  http://home.people.net.au/~cnccc/Constitution.pdf. 

 

http://www.stgeorge.com.au/online-services
http://home.people.net.au/~cnccc/
http://home.people.net.au/~cnccc/
http://home.people.net.au/~cnccc/Constitution.pdf
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D i a r y  D a t e s  

What  When Where 

Term 6 Monday, 30 August to  
Friday, 24 September 2010 
 

Campbell Room, Level 3  
Crows Nest Centre 

ASCCA 
Conference 2010 

Wednesday, 8 September & 
Thursday, 9 September 2010 

Sydney Powerhouse 
Museum 

Annual General 
Meeting 

10.00 am Wednesday, 6 
October 2010 

Chadwick Room, Level 3 
Crows Nest Centre 

Donõt forget you 

can enjoy a cup of 

tea or coffee 

before or after 

classes in the Pat 

Brunton room.  

 

Your gold coin 

donation would be 

appreciated.  
Ralph Aubrey-Crowe 

Joanne Barrett 

Anne Butler 

Judith Craig 

Margot Fletcher 

John Henderson 

Judy McLennan 

W e l c o m e  N e w  M e m b e r s  

Notice is hereby given that the Annual General Meeting of the Crows Nest Centre 

Computer Club will be held at the Crows Nest Centre  on Wednesday, 6 October 2010. 

 

Members are invited to nominate members for election to fill the following positions. 

 

Office Bearers:  President, Secretary, Treasurer and Training Coordinator  
Management Committee:  At least eight members including the above Office Bearers  
 

Nominations must be in writing stating the position for which the nomination is made and 

signed by two members as proposer and seconder, together with an endorsement signed by 

the candidate that they accept the nomination.  A nomination form is enclosed.  Additional 

forms may be photocopied or hand-written.  Nominations should be sent or posted to the 

Computer Club, or may be brought to the AGM.  Nominations will be accepted up to the 

start of the election. 

 

Our guest speaker will be Zaneta Figiel, Community Engagement Officer with 

the Crows Nest Centre who will tell us all about the Broadband Kiosks for 

Internet and Email that are available at the centre.  Come along and join us for 

Morning Tea at 10.00 am prior to the meeting.  We look forward to seeing 

you, or perhaps meeting some of you for the first time. 

N o t i c e  o f  A n n u a l  G e n e r a l  M e e t i n g  

As reported by Ron Hicks at our August Members Meeting, the Survey which was 

conducted of members by the committee concluded that generally we are satisfied or very 

pleased with the Club facilities, the courses provided, the tutors, the fee structure and with 

four week terms.  No wonder everyone is smiling when they come into the Club! 

 

Our sincere thanks to everyone who participated in the Survey.  Your input is greatly 

appreciated.   

 

Please note that while committee members endeavoured to contact all members, it was not 

possible to follow up with several unanswered or missed calls.  Over 50% of the 

membership responded to the Survey. 

S u r v e y  R e s u l t s  Thanks and 
Well Done!  



H e l p  a n d  S u p p o r t  
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Have you ever needed help with something on your computer and have not been sure how 

to get it?  Hereôs how to use the Help and Support feature on your computer.   

 

Click Start and then Click Help and Support. 

 

Depending on your computer and operating system the Windows Help and Support Centre 

will open with a dialogue box that may look like one of these: 

 

You will see there is a Search box at the top of the Windows Help and Support dialogue 

box.  Type what it is you want to know about in the search box, eg ñInternetò or 

ñGamesò (without the inverted commas) and press the Enter key.   

 

Use the Index (XP) or Browse (7/Vista) buttons above the search box to 

find a listing of available help topics. 

 

If you want to find out more about your own computer, type the name of its operating 

system in the Search box, eg Windows XP, Windows Vista or Windows 7.   

 

While Windows Help and Support is a fantastic feature, it does not provide all the answers.  

It is however an excellent place to go if you are stumped by a problem on your computer.  

 

Using Windows Help and Support is covered in our Intermediate Windows course. 

A S C C A  C o n f e r e n c e  2 0 1 0  

We look forward to seeing many of you at this yearôs ASCCA Conference which will be 

held at the Sydney Powerhouse Museum on the 8th and 9th of  September 2010.   

 

You still have time to register.  Details are available on the ASCCA website at http://

www.ascca.org.au/.  Click the link to the Conference to register online or to download and 

print a form that can be mailed.  If you do not have Internet access, phone  the ASCCA 

office on Ph:  9286 3871 to have a form mailed to you.  Registration fees include tea and 

coffee at the start of each day and a delicious buffet luncheon. 

Here in Windows XP 

Here in Windows 7 

and Windows Vista 

http://www.ascca.org.au/
http://www.ascca.org.au/

